
 
   TWIZZLER:  February 18, 2020 

 

THIS SUNDAY (2/23) 
9:00am Worship Service 
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service 
5:00pm Youth Group/Dinner 
 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 
All women are invited to join us at our monthly Circle meetings! The Matilda Dryman Circle meets TONIGHT (2/18) 
at 6:00pm. We’ll be in the Love Conference Room (Fellowship Center). 
 

M&M LUNCHEON 
The next meeting of our “Mature and Methodist” group will be this Thursday (2/20) at 11:30am.  Come and 
celebrate the month of February with us! We will be serving spaghetti and sauces, salad, garlic bread, and dessert. 
Please RSVP to Lorraine Cipriano at 828-707-2724 for attendance and indicate if you would like to bring salad or 
dessert.  *Please note we’ll be starting at 11:30am from now on so we can be finished by 1:30 and clear out 
for the 2:00pm yoga class.* 
 

ROOM IN THE INN 

 
Room In The Inn guests are being housed at our church Sunday, March 8 through Sunday, March 15.  Please 
consider helping with this important ministry.  We need: 
Help unloading the mattresses, Sunday morning, March 8 
Set up Sunday afternoon, March 8 
Van drivers for Sunday evening, Monday morning and evening and Tuesday morning, March 8, 9, and 10 
Dinners for Sunday and Monday evenings, March 8 and 9 
Two Inn Keepers for Monday, March 9 
Load mattresses Sunday, March 15 
Laundry, March 15 
Prayers are welcomed! If you can help in any of these positions, please let Joanie Strohm know. (phone 828-649-
1156 or email ssjsmars@charter.net)  Thank you. 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY 
There will be a Community Ash Wednesday Service at Broyhill Chapel on the campus of Mars Hill University. 
All are welcome to participate in the service at noon on Feb. 26. 
 

PRACTICE FOR CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 
We will continue children’s music practice for Children’s Sunday again this Sunday for the 1st - 4th graders. 
Parents, please take your children to Sunday School as usual and the teachers will escort them to and from music 
practice. Please pick up your kids as usual at their Sunday School Classes. Thank you for making every effort to be 
on time to Sunday School so we can utilize our allotted practice time with the children! 
 

YOUTH CORNER 
- Regular youth group with dinner this Sunday at 5:00pm. Invite a friend!  
- Thanks to the Minevia Britain Circle for feeding the youth Sunday night! They all loved your amazing baked 
ziti, bread, salad, brownies -- all the goodies!  
 

MISSING HAND TRUCK 
Oh no! The church’s red dolly has disappeared. If you happen to know its whereabouts, please return it to the 
church. Thank you! 
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PRAYER LIST 
These are the same names that are printed in the bulletin each Sunday. The list is reset at the beginning of each month. 
Mac White, Bill Coxe, Cindy Mayo, Emma Hughey, Jim & Lena Brooker, Elaine Robinson, Don Mallicoat, Bob 
Whiting, Jasmin 
 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 
WUMC received a deeply heart-felt “thank you” from the two chair yoga classes that meet in the Fellowship Center 
on Tuesdays & Thursdays. The teacher, Darleen Benson, stopped by last week with flowers, jelly beans, and a card 
from each class. She & her students are all very grateful to WUMC for letting them use the Fellowship Center each 
week.  (They always welcome new people so feel free to drop in at either class! Both meet at 2:00pm on Tuesdays 
& Thursdays.) 



 
The preschoolers had a fun time celebrating Valentine’s Day with a party last week! 



 

 
 

Have a blessed week! 
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